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Patient Participation Group Newsletter
Our DIY BP fund raising campaign was a great success due to the generous donations from patients at the Queenhill Medical Practice.  We are please to let you know that we have now purchased the free standing Blood Pressure machine and it is now in our reception area.  Please look out for it and use it if you wish or if you are asked to by your clinician. You will find instructions by the machine or you can ask a staff member to help you.

We are sure the machine will be a huge help to both patients and the surgery and we would like to say a big thank you to the patients that kindly donated to our fundraising campaign and made the purchase possible.
If you have been following our progress through our PPG minutes which can be found on the www.queenhillmedicalpractice.nhs.uk you will know that we aim to continue our fundraising activities and we are looking at other areas in which we can make a positive contribution to our surgery’s services.  It has been suggested that the availability of a wheelchair would help those patients with poor mobility that are brought to the surgery by car and might find the use a wheelchair helpful on arrival.

Let us know what you think? Or maybe you have a better fund raising suggestion – please let us know all ideas and suggestion would be welcomed.

Areas for improvement

At the moment we are looking at three priority areas identified as in need of improvement, these areas and some improvement suggestions are:

· The improvement and management of non attendance at appointments – we are looking at ways to increase the collation of mobile numbers and email addresses to increase the sending of SMS/email message reminders (to help improve DNA figures) 
· Telephone system waiting messages (most of our patients contact the surgery via the telephone so we are looking at maybe adding messages or announcements to the waiting message) 
· Access and mobility – looking at issues within the surgery for example the Baby Clinic at the moment is held upstairs and it has been suggested that it is held downstairs so mums and dads don’t have to struggle getting upstairs with babies and toddlers. 
· Help with mobility by purchasing a wheelchair (fundraising)
These priority areas will be assessed and followed up and results shown.
If you have any suggestions or ideas for improvement relating to these priority areas please let us know or if you have another issue you feel we should look at please let us know you can contact us by writing in or leaving your comments at reception or on the practice website. If you would like to speak to a PPG member directly you should contact the surgery and leave your details and we will arrange for a PPG member to get back to you.

If you would like to get involve with the Patient Participation Group you will find further information and signing up options on the practice website. www.queenhillmedicalpractice.nhs.uk
Or if you are interested in joining our virtual PPG (for patient unable to attend the meetings) but want to be kept up to date and receive information from us, again you will find sign up information on the practice website.

We can keep you informed by post if you do not have online access just contact the surgery and we will arrange to send you information by post or simply pop in to the surgery for information.  



Dates for the diary!

We have arranged another First Aid for Baby and Toddler course for Wednesday 12th November 2014 at 6.30pm at the surgery.  The cost is £10 per person to book and pay for your place on the course please contact the surgery. 

Our next PPG meeting is scheduled for Wednesday 22nd October 2014 at 6.30pm at the surgery all patients are welcome! 



PPG 04/10/2014
